
Miss Prince was a teacher at Crabtree Farm and dedicated so much 
to the children and families for 7 years. 

Miss Prince suddenly died a year ago and to mark the anniversary 
and celebrate her life and commitment to the school, we are 
opening a memorial garden with the donations made by parents / 
carers and at her funeral. 

Miss Prince was a massive Disney fan so all children can come to 
school dressed in Disney themed clothes on Friday 17th May if they 
would like to (there is no requirement to dress up).

On the day, all children will be shown the memorial garden and take 
a moment to reflect on the life of Miss Prince. 


